
 

Storth Playing Field – Safeguarding 
and safety   

 
A registered charity - Storth Playing Field - No. 503690 

 

Storth Playing Field is committed to making an 
environment that is safe for all users no matter what 
their age. 

 
You should ensure children and vulnerable adults in 
your care are properly supervised at all times. 
 
We can only make the hall and field safe if 
people who use the hall are our eyes and ears. 
 
If you are concerned about any user or see 
circumstances that could lead to hurt or harm please 
report it to us. 
 
Ring Andrew Skinner on 07362 593076, any 
committee member or email 
safeguarding@heronhall.co.uk 

 
All our policies, instructions and forms for reporting 
any concerns are available on our website 
www.heronhall.co.uk.  Paper versions are in a folder 
in the kitchen.  Any other reports to 
report@heronhall.co.uk  

 
Always if immediate harm is possible ring 999. Other 
phone numbers are displayed. 


